
Tudor Trip
Year 4 are looking 
forward to a trip to Ford 
Green Hall in Stoke-
on-Trent on Thursday 
18th May, where they 
will be exploring the 
Tudor house as well 
as completing three 
workshops.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Noah Kenyon	 Allison T
Rares Chirita	 Florence S-M
Ahmet Kurku 	 Alieana I-H
Meela Patterson-Coyne	 Amber-Rose W
Kai Quick	 Gerrard L
Ruby Harrison	 Kris B
Aviel Marwei	 Jude L
Defne Vatansever	 Jess P
Year 6	 Sam S
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It’s been a busy and bustling week here in school as the pupils continue to work 
hard, cramming an abundance of learning into the time we have left of this 
academic year. The two recent bank holidays have certainly made this half term 

feel like it’s flying by even faster than usual but I don’t think we can deny that they 
have certainly been a welcome addition. A 5-day-week next week is going to be 
quite a shock (!) but luckily, the usual school days will mean more time to spend on 
the many learning opportunities and experiences that we have lined up!

Movie night
You should have received a letter and 
permission slip for our PTA movie 
night on Wednesday 7th June. These 
have been very successful and 
enjoyable in the past and 
we would love to see 
your child/ren there. 
Please make sure you 
have returned the 
permission slip and £3 
payment by Friday 26th May 
at the latest so that we can 
ensure the correct staffing and 
arrangements are in place.

Year 3 learning assembly
We look forward to welcoming you to school on Thursday 
18th May for our Year 3 learning assembly. It starts at 2.30pm 
in the school hall, please enter school via the main entrance.

Year 6 SATs
A huge well done to all of our year 6s who have worked unbelievably hard all week during their SATs, demonstrating resilience, determination and the most wonderful, positive attitudes. We are so proud of them and we can’t wait to see them continue to flourish over these next final few weeks of primary school. 

Stoney path walk - Year 4 and Year 5
It’s always lovely to have the 
opportunity to take our learning 
outside, especially within our local 
area. Our Year 4 and 5s enjoyed a 
wonderful nature walk this morning, 
exploring our local path and 
identifying a variety of plants and 
wildlife.

Spring disco
Date for your diary - The PTA will be 
holding a spring disco at the end of 
this half term on Tuesday 23rd May - 
how exciting!! A letter will be sent out 
to you detailing this event further.




